
Town of Freeman  

The special meeting of May 18, 2020 to discuss 2020 road repair plans was called to order at 7:05 pm by 
John Leirmo. 

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson. 

Also, in attendance Doug Furhman and Kevin Sidie. 

Peggy certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., Website, and the Town Shop.  

There was discussion on which roads needed gravel and sealcoat.  The TRIP project for Old Hwy 35 will be 
completed in 2020.  After much discussion on the amount of gravel the township would purchase, it was 
decided to get 5000 yards of gravel - 1500 for the TRIP project, 500 yards to stockpile at the town shop 
and 3000 to placed on various roads as needed.   

Discussion on areas of sealcoat that were damaged when road bands were on.  It was decided to send 
letters to those who had been identified as causing damage.   

Al made a motion to adjourn, David seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 8:31 pm. 

Peggy Thompson, Clerk 

 


